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Addendum No. 2 
 
To:  City of Mobile bidding website 
 
From: Jody Russell 
 City of Mobile Architectural Engineering Department 
 
Re: Ben May Library – Chiller Replacement 
 Project #LI-034-23 
 
Date:  March 20, 2024 
 
This Addendum forms a part of, and modifies, the Bidding Documents for the above referenced 
project, dated February 28, 2024.  Acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum No. 2 and all 
subsequent Addenda, if any, in the space provided on the Bid Form.  Failure to do so may subject 
Bidder to disqualification. 
 
General:     N/A 
 
Clarifications:  N/A 
 
Forms and Specifications:  
 
N/A 
 
Drawings:   N/A 
 
RFI’s:    1. Will a shutdown from Friday morning – Sunday night be acceptable? 
 

A shutdown of the library for installment is acceptable from Friday morning until 
Sunday afternoon (60 hours) with a Seven (7) day prior notification to allow the 
library time to prepare for closure.  Low bidder shall advise which weekend they 
prefer.  More than likely it will be acceptable; however, must confirm the date with 
the library. 



 
2 

 

2. Will temporary cooling be required for the duration of the shutdown since the 
building will be closed to occupants? 

Yes.  Normal temperature and humidity levels must be maintained by the 
contractor due to the books in the library.  (temperature range 70*-74*, humidity 
55%-65%) 

 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
N/A 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 


